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September 17, 1954

Mr. Click Relander
1212 North 32d Avenue
Yakima, Washington

Dear Mr. Relander:
Receipt is acknowledged of your letter of September 9, 1954

regarding the interest of the Wanapum Band of Priest Rapids Indians
in the Priest Rapids Power Development as it may affect their welfare.

Their assurance of every possible cooperation is appreciated. Your
letter will be called to the attention of the Commission.

Vithout any formal action by the Commission however, I am
sure that the requests made will receive due consideration as the
Commissions study and carrying forward of the project continues.

Yours very truls
o b

Jeo Frank Ward
Managing Director
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cc: Federal Power Commission




